
 
 
From: Madeleine Morel [mailto:mor[REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2012 6:57 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]

  

Subject: publishing anti trust 
 
Dear Sir:  As someone who has been in book publishing for many years, I want 
to say how disturbed I am by the anti-trust suit currently being considered by the 
DOJ. 
 
While I recognize that your intentions are honorable, the net-net of any such 
actions will result in Amazon — a company which is already decimating the 
publishing industry and independent booksellers in particular — becoming a 
monopoly with the ability to undercut every other publishing outlet to such an 
extent that thousands of people in this small industry of our risk losing their jobs 
and the choice of books offered to the public becoming severely cut. 
 
I do hope you will take these sentiments into your careful consideration of this 
case. 
 
Yours, Madeleine Morel 
 
 
 
 
Madeleine Morel 
2M Communications Ltd   
33 West 17 Street   
11th floor PH 
New York NY 10011 
  
212 741 1509 
212 691 4460 (fax) 
  
mor[REDACTED]
www.2mcommunications.com ; 
www.venturepressinc.com 
 




